
Southwest Woodcarving Association 

10 June Meeting minutes 

 

 

Visitors today were  

Beth Heiman 

Wyatt (Gene’s grandson) 

 

New business 

Thank you Randy for the donuts and Ron for the cake. 

 

Thanks Gene for flower carving class. What wood was those sticks? 

 

Brad mentioned the decoy magazine again. We have club pictures posted 

there if you would like to take a look. https://www.worldofdecoys.com/ 

 

Bill will be doing service pins twice a year now. Listed are those presented 

this month. 

 5 year 

  Elvira Arnberger 

  Jim Wurr 

 10 year 

  Brad Caryl 

  David Clements 

  Jill Clements 

  Jo Mize 

  Myself (that would be Bill Mize 

 15 year 

  Louise Thompson 

 20 year  

  Mark Erickson 

 30 year 

  Vince Ferrari (wow, 30 years) 

 Keep those carvings coming people. 

 

Clarance donated an ornament for Saddlebrooke raffle 

Bud donated some knives for new members. 

https://www.worldofdecoys.com/


Show N Tell 

As the summer here heats up it seems the carving is slowing down. We had 

no show N tell this month. Keep cool but keep those chips flying. 

 

 

50/50 and Raffle 

Clarence Rough out 

Feliza Gouge 

Clarence Basswood 

Michael  Book 

Gene  Sharpening stone 

 

Randy 50/50 


